
concerns must be addressed

last weeks meetings and presentations in the
north slope and north west arctic borough
communities on project chariot clean up plans were
widely attended

when you look at the photograph of the 1963 pt
hopelopeI leaders in this issue of tile tundra times you
secsee history some men areair still at the forefront of thedie
region addressing issues

but several arcare gone patrick attungana died last
month at the age of 83 he died of cancer

for decades we have lost people of all ages in the
area to various types of cancer they had healthylicalthy
lifestyles no smoking chewing tobacco salt or
liquor
what the people are asking now is for more studies

there is tile suspicion and belief there was something
else besides project chariot

their questions arcare appropriate their requests arcare
reasonable


